
From: Chapman P (Phil)  
Sent: 23 August 2021 15:42 
To: Plastow B (Brian)  
Cc: Macleod M (Michelle) (PIRC)  
Subject: Feedback from PIRC following 19 July 

Good afternoon Brian, 

As your requested at our inaugural meeting, I have considered the documents you provided; 

✓ Draft Strategic Plan
✓ Draft National Assessment Framework
✓ Draft Code of Practice

All appear really sound and a solid basis for your inspection framework. 

It has allowed us to focus our mind as to what biometric material we hold at PIRC, 
specifically around CCTV, fingerprints and scene ‘stains’ etc.  Also in respect of 
responsibilities for the destruction etc. (Lab/PSoS or us). 

Do you have any thoughts on timescales for an inspection timetable/codes of practice et al, 
as we would be keen to be a potential guinea pig organisation? 

Best regards 

Phil 

Phil Chapman 
Director of Operations 

email: 
mobile: 
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